
 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 

Hunter & Central Coast Regional Planning Panel 

 

The following meeting has been cancelled and the 

matter has been removed from the agenda. 

The Panel was to meet to determine the following: 

• 2019HCC011 – Muswellbrook Shire Council – DA76/2018 – Lot 18 

DP 1075238, Victoria Park, Hill Street, Muswellbrook – 

Replacement of existing 15m high light tower with 26.3m high 

telecommunications tower, a new 3.15m x 2.38m equipment 

shelter and security fencing. 

The meeting was to be held:  

When:    Wednesday, 17 April 2019 at 2.45pm 

Where:   Muswellbrook Shire Council – 157 Maitland Street, 

Muswellbrook 

You will be notified of the new panel meeting date once the Council 

assessment report has been finalised. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 

planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 


